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Honorable Chairperson, 
 
 
We recognize and note the on-going engagement by the Republic of Turkiye with 

the ILO supervisory system. 

 

We reiterate that dialogue and engagement remain the best vehicles to address any 

concerns and promote labour rights and standards. 

 

Pakistan acknowledges the positive steps taken by the Republic of Türkiye towards 

the implementation of Convention-98 within the ILO’s tripartite framework. 

 

We welcome Turkiye's ongoing efforts in labor law and judicial reforms, social 

dialogue, and international cooperation. These initiatives reflect a strong 

commitment to enhancing workers' rights and aligning with ILO standards. 

 

Pakistan commends Turkiye's efforts and strongly encourages the ILO to take their 

achievements and the challenges they faced into due consideration. 

 
 
 I thank you.  
 

           Statement 


